
 
 
 

If I were the School Principal  
- Ting Ting Sham (L4) -                                                                       3rd July 08 
 

 

 
I would be very excited if I were the 

school principal because the students would not have that much 
homework, no writing, no class work and no math worksheets.  There 

must be lots of children who would like to study in this school, but their parents might 
not let them. 
 

 
 

Every student or teacher would not need to wake up that 
early because school would start at 8:30am and would 
end at 12:30pm.  My school would teach the students to 

play games and go some math.  The children would learn 
how to type on the computer and play internet games.  

Everyone would need to do online assignments and there would be worksheets for 
reading.  The classes would have two hours of recess every day, during which students 
could choose to do climbing, two square, board games and lots more.   

 
 
 
All teachers would be funny, silly and humorous.  
Teachers and students would have story time 
together.  Students would be required to read.  
Reading is fun but some might not like it.  I 

would have them read books suitable for their age because if I did 
not, they would try to read really hard books and not understand 
the contents. This way students would not really learn and improve 
much. 

 
 

 
Summer holiday would be for about two months.  CNY holiday 
would be for a whole week.  Easter would also be a week while 

Christmas holiday would be for two to three weeks. I think all kids 
should have a longer time to play in between term breaks. 

 
 

 
I think this would be a great plan and I think I would be 
the most popular school principal ever! 
 

English 
All The Way  


